
 

Public Relations Committee Report – November 2018 

 
Committee Members: Harold A. – Chair, Padmini S., Pam B., Paul N., Steve W., 

Tom R.  

 

Work completed, potential next meeting and moving forward:   

 

The process of sorting through the responses to the PR Survey sent out prior to the 

BOT Meeting in Orlando continues. Once that is completed I will be sending the 

complete list out to the Committee members to do some additional research on what 

the various Areas are doing and reviewing the web sites submitted. The list of the 

web sites will also be forwarded to the Web Site Committee.  

 

As for the National Flyer revisions the committee voted on changing to a more 

inclusive picture, we are looking for funding and may put an agenda item on for the 

next meeting in Louisville unless we are given some funding prior to that time. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Harold A. 

Area 2 Trustee 

Chair: Public Relations Committee 


